
 
Progress on Yearplan 
BHSc Lounge and TA Feedback: We look forward to reaching out to our Assistant Dean 
and/or Program Manager via email soon to request a meeting to discuss these two 
initiatives and ask for updates and tips for next steps.  
 
MUSC Maintenance: We will be starting the amenities’ reviews in this month, and look 
forward to collaborating with ArtSci on this project! Please feel free to reach out if your 
caucus is also interested in joining the team. 
 
Past Events, Projects, & Activities  
No past events to report as of the last period due to exams and holidays. 
 
Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities  
SRA Office Hours: We have decided to host biweekly office hours between 8pm and 
9pm on Wednesdays as of next week. This will be advertised on our Instagram page 
and we hope it will provide BHSc students with a place to ask questions about functions 
and opportunities within the MSU, provide feedback, or ask questions about our year 
plan initiatives.  
  
Inter-faculty event: We look forward to collaborating with the Science Caucus and the 
McMaster Undergraduate Research in Science Association (MURSA) for a research 
event! Meetings have begun and a plan is in the works; we hope to report details and 
outcomes during the next report period.  
 
Mills Silent Study Space Collab: We have decided to join the ArtSci Caucus on this 
project, and hope to reach out to the library staff soon, stay tuned for details! 
 
Outreach & Promotions 
Engagement has taken a dip over the past month due to exams and holidays, but we 
look forward to connecting more by promoting the upcoming Presidential Elections and 
AVP hiring.  
 
Successes 
Looking forward to collaborating with Science and ArtSci!  
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REPORT 
From the office of the… 

Health Sciences Caucus 

TO: Members of the Student Representative Assembly 
FROM: Kerry Yang, Cloris Su 
SUBJECT: SRA 23M Report 
DATE: January 21, 2024 



Current Challenges  
Lack of engagement on social media, but we hope to boost morale by sharing more 
Services’ posts and starting our office hours later this month.  
Both Kerry and I have also not been able to attend BHSS meetings as regularly due to 
schedule conflicts, but we stay updated with events in the group chat and promptly 
answer any MSU-related questions in that space.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Cloris Su and Kerry Yang 
SRA Health Sciences Caucus Leaders 
McMaster Students Union 
srahealth@msu.mcmaster.ca  
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